Planning Department

MEMO

TO: Jacqueline Morgan, Corporate Officer

FROM: Erin Leary, Manager of Development Planning
DATE: December 8, 2022

FILE NO: RZ001604

RE: Rezoning Application — 10233 Wedgewood Drive

The applicant has requested that the Public Hearing on December 20, 2022 for RZ001604 for
property located at 10233 Wedgewood Drive by cancelled. Further, the applicant requests the
Public Hearing be recalled for January 10, 2023.

As such, Staff request that RZ001604 be removed from the December 20, 2022 Council meeting
agenda, and that a Notice of Public Hearing be called for January 10, 2023.

Sincerely,

Erin Leary
Manager of Development Planning



